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The North Stonington Elementary School Drama Club
Proudly Presents
Our Production of

You’re invited to join us in Arendelle, as our stage
transforms into a winter wonderland with beloved

characters from the movie, Frozen.

Thursday, March 21st at 6:00 PM
(understudy performance)

Friday, March 22nd at 7:00 PM

Saturday, March 23rd at 2:00 PM

Thursday, March 21st at 6:00 PM
(understudy performance)

Friday, March 22nd at 7:00 PM

Saturday, March 23rd at 2:00 PM

Admission is only $5.00 per person and can be purchased at the door. 
NSES students are free.

Please call Kelly Gonzalez at 860-535-2805 or email at
gonzalezk@northstonington.k12.ct.us for more information.

Follow us on Instagram:  @dramaclubatnses
Facebook:  North Stonington Elementary School

Drama Club
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